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This week in Kingfisher Class… 
 
English: We have continued to look at Journey by Aaron Becker and have 
developed our own interpretation of the story through discussion and drama. 
Maths: Placing Numbers on a Number Line - Tablet Version - Mathsframe: You 
might find this online game useful as it supports the work that we have been doing 
in class this week. It will help the children understand where numbers go on a 
number line. This week, we have also compared objects using the greater than, less 
than and equal symbols. 
Science: We discussed the habitat that an Oak Tree provides for many different 
species. Unfortunately, the bad weather meant that we could not make any first-
hand observations. This may be something that you wish to do at home.  
History: We looked at different explorers from the past and placed them on a 
timeline. We then found out who Ibn Battuta and George Vancouver were, why 
they were important historical figures and places they explored. 
Forest School: Photos of our learning can be found at 
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/ . 

 

 

Notices and messages: 
 
1. Please encourage your child to read every night and practise their maths skills on 
Numbots for 5-10 minutes. 
2. What wet weather we have had at the start of this week! Please could you send 
your child to school with a spare pair of bottoms (leggings, joggers, trousers, skirt) 
and socks in case they get wet. Thank you 
 

 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/37/placing_numbers_on_a_number_line
https://www.hinghamprimary.org.uk/forest-school/

